
Issue Number Date Issued Issue Description Notes Status
INL-2024-001 [Region III] 12/16/24 The ad-hoc scheduling of SEMS Technical 

Group and Advisory Board meetings by Cal OES 
causes planning challenges due to short notice. 
A 5-year calendar would provide consistent 
scheduling, improve stakeholder planning, and 
enhance engagement and preparedness for 
these meetings.

A calendar has been established for 
the SEMS Technical Group 
meetings, which will occur in April 
and October annual.

The SEMS Advisory Board meeting 
dates still need the director's 
approval. Once approval is received, 
all stakeholders will receive a notice.

In -process
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